
Pursuant to the Transport (Vehicular Traffic 
Road Closure) Regulations 1965, the Kaipara 
District Council hereby gives notice that 
Fuzen Entertainment has made an application 
to have various roads within the Kaipara 
District closed on the day and at the times 
set out below for the purpose of holding the 
Northern Bass 2024/25 Music Festival.

Sunday 29 December from 6.00am until 
Wednesday 01 January 2024 at 23.59pm

•• �Settlement Road, Kaiwaka — restricted 
access. Access for residents and 
local traffic only.

•• �Valley Road, Kaiwaka — from Settlement 
Road to Pritchard Road, Kaiwaka — 
restricted access. Access for residents and 
local traffic only.

•• �Lawrence Road — from Valley Road to 
Cames Road — restricted access. Access for 
residents and local traffic only.

Any objections to this proposal should  
be in the hands of the Kaipara District 
Council no later than 4.00pm Wednesday 
13 November 2024. Objections can also be 
emailed to council@kaipara.govt.nz or call 
0800 727 059 and will be considered at the 
Council meeting on 27 November 2024.
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